
Student Exchange in University of Malaya (UM) 

Ms. Misaki Kashiwa, arrived on Feb. 13th. 2017 for a one semester of student exchange under AIMS 
program in University of Malaya, Kuala Lumpur. She will be joining the Faculty of Business and 
Accounting. She registered at the International Student Center (ISC) at the Perdanasiswa Complex of 
UM. Later she registered at 10th College or Kolej Tun Ahmad Zaidi dormitory. Being a cheerful person, 
she will be sharing with Jun, her Thailand roommate. Ms. Kashiwa also hope to learn Chinese 
Language while studying here. While another UT male student, Ono (different faculty) arrived on Feb. 
16th 2017.  After registration at ISC, together they visited UT KL office and later got a quick chance to 
meet with Prof. Benton in MJIIT. 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Write-up by: Azma of UT KL Office. 


